Dallman, Brianna

From: Graves, Mary

Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 2:46 PM

To: MRGPURCHASING@MAGRETAILGROUP.COM

Subject: Drag Laced Wheel Recall

Attachments: LeMans - Dealer Letter for Laced Wheels - final.pdf; LeMans - Owner Letter for Laced Wheels -
final.pdf

On July 2, 2021, LeMans Corporation, d/b/a Drag Specialties (LeMans) mailed letters to our dealers notifying
them of a Drag Specialties Wheel Recall via certified mail. Your dealership was sent such a letter because our
records indicated that your dealership purchased this product during the affected time. However, we have not
received a certified mail card signifying you received that letter. Therefore, this email is to follow up with you
on that notification in the event you did not receive our mailing.

LeMans has decided, based on information provided by the fabricating manufacturer, that a defect related to
motor vehicle safety exists in certain Drag Specialties Replacement Laced Wheel; specifically, Chrome, Rear, 16”
x 3.00” size wheels (Part No. 0204-0369) that were shipped to dealers between August 21, 2019, and June 2, 2021.
Attached to this email is the Dealer Letter that was mailed to you, along with a copy of a letter that would
notify owners of the wheels of the recall, which was included in that mailing. Please review the instructions
included in the Dealer Letter. As part of those instructions, we are requesting that you check your sales
records and mail out the attached Owner Letter to any customers who purchased a wheel covered by the
recall.

In our original mailing we did include postage prepaid envelopes for your use in sending the Owner Letters
out. If you wish for us to provide you with postage prepaid envelopes again, please reach out to us and let us
know how many envelopes you need.

Please reply to this email to confirm that you received it.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Thank you,

Mary Graves

Dealer Services Manager
magraves@parts-unltd.com
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